Anthropological

‘On March 22 and 23, the

Anchorage Community College
will host the “First Annual An-
thropological. Conference™  for
the State of Alaska

The meeting is intended 10
bring together all those who are
interested —inanthropological
studies in the state  archaeolo-
gists, ethnographers, ethnohis-
torians and others interested in
Native cultures

Anthropologists from outside
the state have been invited since

some of them have don¢ consid-
erable work in Alaska. Readers
of Tundra Times who are con-
cerned about anthropological
studies, research and the 4each-
g of anthropology are welcome

to attend.

Native organizations are en-
coutaged to send representatives
to help make this tirst meeting a
startina ! cooperative etfort
which will benetit all people
concerned




